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Dear Year Two Families, 

 
In term 2 our topic is ‘Staying Alive’. We will be learning all about keeping animals alive and 
what they need to have for optimum survival.  
 
We have been able to secure a visit from a visiting farm who have agreed to bring us a range 
of animals, along with an expert who can answer all of our questions whilst also helping us to 
meet our national curriculum science objectives for Year 2.   
 

They are hoping to bring animals from a range of groups to allow for a wide range of 

information to be shared. The children will have the opportunity to hold or pet the animals if 

they wish and engage with them as much as the experts and handlers allow.  

 

This experience will take place on Monday 6th November, with each Year 2 class having an 

hour slot with the animals.  

 

The cost of this will be £6.48 per child. Please make payment via the Arbor app by 

Wednesday 1st November 2023. 

 

We are looking forward to this wonderful experience and we are sure the children will love it!  

If you have any further queries, please do speak to your child’s teacher. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year Two Team 


